
FISHERS ISLAND WATER WORKS
 
P.O. DRAWER E
 

FISHERS ISLAND, NEW YORK 06390
 
631 788 7251
 

12/18/2008 

New York State Public Service Commission
 
Attn: Ms. Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary
 
3 Empire State Plaza
 
Albany, NY 12223-1350
 

Re: Case 08-W-0178 

Dear Secretary Brilling, 

We hereby request that the Water Rate Sections Staff fIle in ETS, on Fishers Island 
Water Works behalf the following Leafs: 

Consecutive Number Statement that cancels Surcharge Statement Number 1 to 
tariffPSC No.2-Water, and file capital improvements Number 2 to PSC Number 2­
Water to become effective January 1,2009 as approved by the Commission issued 
and effective December 10, 2008. 

Thank you, 

;;~r;~ 
Robert E. Wall
 
President
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